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NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULE-MAKING HEARING
BEFORE THE ‘
COLORADO SOLID AND HAZARDOUS WASTE COMMISSION

SUBJECT:

For consideration of the repeal of 5 CCR 1003-7, along with the accompanying Statement of
Basis and Purpose, the following will be considered:

Repeal of 5 CCR 1003-7 - Beneficial Use of Water Treatment Sludge and Fees
Applicable to the Beneficial Use of Sludges

These modifications are made pursuant to the authority granted to the Board of Health and
transferred to the Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission in Section 30-20-109, and Section
30-20-109(4)(a) C.R.S. The purpose of this repeal is to remove this redundant and obsolete
regulation.

Any alternative proposals for rules or written comments relating to the proposed repeal of the
regulation will be considered. The Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission will accept written
testimony and materials regarding the proposed repeal or alternatives. The Commission
strongly encourages interested parties to submit written testimony or materials to the
Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission Office, 4300 Cherry Creek Dr. South, 5 Floor,
Building A, Denver, CO 80246-1530, or via email to brandy.valdezmurphy@state.co.us by
Friday, January 23, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. Written materials submitted in advance will be
distributed to the Commission members prior to the day of the hearing. Submittal of
written testimony and materials on the day of the hearing will be accepted, but is strongly
discouraged. Any information that is incorporated by reference in these proposed rules is
available for review at the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment, Hazardous
Materials and Waste Management Division and any state publications depository library.

Pursuant to C.R.S. §24-4-103(3), a notice of proposed rule-making was submitted to the
Secretary of State on December 15, 2014. Copies of the proposed rulemaking will be mailed
to all persons on the Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission’s mailing list on or before the
date of publication of the notice of proposed rule-making in the Colorado Register on
December 25, 2014.

The proposed rulemaking materials may also be accessed at
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/cdphe/shwc-rulemaking-hearings or the Solid and
Hazardous Waste Commission Office, Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment,
4300 Cherry Creek Drive South, 5 Floor, Building A, Denver, CO 80246-1530.
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HEARING SCHEDULE:

DATE: Tuesday, February 17, 2015
TIME: 9:30 a.m.
PLACE: Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment

4300 Cherry Creek Drive South
Building A, Sabin Conference Room
Denver, CO 80246

Oral testimony at the hearing regarding the proposed repeal may be limited.

Michael Silverstéin, Commission Administrator
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